


Informing Individuals About ICF/IID Services

Proposal to amend Statute to inform individuals and families about ICF services

“Before an individual is placed on the waiting list, the county board shall inform the individual and the parents or guardian of the individual about the availability of ICF/IID services. The information shall include a list of all ICF/IID vacancies in the state of which the county board is aware.”
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